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RETIREMENT OF DIRECTOR 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Golik Holdings Limited (the “Company”) announces 
that Mr. John Cyril Fletcher (“Mr. Fletcher”) wishing spend more time with his family in 
Australia has tendered his resignation as Executive Director of the Company with effect from 
1 June 2015 and decided not to offer himself for re-election at the annual general meeting of 
the Company held on 5 June 2015.  Mr. Fletcher will continue to provide consultation 
service to the Group under a new contract. 
 
Mr. Fletcher has confirmed that he has no disagreement with the Board and there is no other 
matter relating to his retirement that required to be brought to the attention of the 
shareholders of the Company. 
 
The Board wishes to express its sincere appreciation and thanks to Mr. Fletcher for his 
invaluable contribution to the Company during his tenure. 
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